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My family will not be able to afford to put gas in our cars. It is a horrible bill.. and if 

this bill goes through we will not be able to work . These increases aren't considering 

that our tax bracket already went up for tax year 2025. Our wages already haven't 

caught up with inflation or with the cost of living or with the regular tax increases that 

have been put in effect for the last 15 years or even more raising our gas tax. $0.15 

per gallon is not smart if you care about companies growing individuals growing in 

families having the ability to balance work life and leisure, the Democrats clearly 

aren't being for the family unit and are against growth. If you support this bill. I'm 

registered independent and don't lean toward any side and like to think of myself as 

moderate. It'll disincentivize growth for companies. They will cut back more than they 

already are causing a bigger recession than we already are in. This bill clearly shows 

a lack of leadership. 

 


